
 
Dear First Graders: 

 

I’m eagerly looking forward to meeting you all this fall. I can’t wait to show you all the fun things we will be doing in First Grade! For your 
summer reading, I have chosen a beautiful Christian folktale for all of you to read and enjoy: The 3 Trees by Gabriel Ringlet. You will be 
completing the attached pages and we will be discussing the book in class. I have high hopes that each of you will truly enjoy the book I chose 
for you to read.  I’m excited to hear what you learned from The 3 Trees. Below you will find the link to the book: The 3 Trees via Amazon. Enjoy 
your summer and see you soon!  

 

Your First Grade Teacher 

Mother of Our Redeemer Catholic School 

 

 

  

 

https://www.amazon.com/3-Trees-Gabriel-Ringlet/dp/0819874264 



 

 



 
 


